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Press Release 
For Immediate Release: 
 
March 23, 2022 
 
21ST STREET AND SYCAMORE TO BE CLOSED BEGINNING MARCH 28, 2022 
 
CLOVIS, NM – Southwest Safety will be closing portions of 21st Street and Sycamore 
Street beginning at 8:00 a.m., Monday, March 28, 2022, until Friday, April 1, 2022, to 
repair a gas line for New Mexico Gas Company. The public is asked to please adhere to 
all traffic signs and to seek alternate routes. 
 
Should you have any questions regarding this matter, please contact JD Gutierrez with 
the New Mexico Gas Company at (575) 763-8429. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


